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Chairman Anthony Patton with Sister Heather Lowry from RVH Intensive Care Unit 

pictured at the recent fundraising barbecue held by the NI Branch of the Suffolk 

Sheep Society in Dungannon Rugby Club. The annual event was again well supported 

by members and friends and the monies raised will be handed over in due course. 

 


